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Hart County Board of Commissioners

January 23, 2007 Work Session Minutes

6:00 p.m.

A work session of the Hart County Board of Commissioners was held January 23, 2007 to hear a presentation from the Feasibility Study Committee on the proposed Multipurpose Recreation Facility (aka Megaramp).   All members of the Hart County Board of Commissioners were present.
John Howard and Trey Hicks of the Feasibility Study Committee gave the presentation and answered questions.  

County Administrator Jon Caime explained the economic impact of tourism on our local 3% sales tax revenues.  He also stated that the Georgia Department of Natural Resources is planning to use over $900,000 of the PCB settlement money for the construction of this project and plans on using their in house resource to help with the construction of this project.  He also explained that the State considers local opposition and concerns with road width to the park as local issues.  Caime stated that the Ga DNR is looking for a commitment from the Hart County Board of Commissioners in support of this project prior to the public hearing for the PCB settlement money to be held February 15, 2007.

Commissioner Reyen made a motion to send a letter of support to the DNR for the concept of a multipurpose recreation facility in Hart County.  Commissioner Dorsey seconded the motion.  

Debra Humphrey, Roxanne Hickey, and Pierce Adams commented on the subject.

Vote was 4-1 (Commissioner Brown opposed).  

With no further action the meeting adjourned to move directly into the regularly scheduled Hart County Board of Commissioners meeting.
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